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5th February, 1985. 

Dear Alison, 

Preventive Action against Transmission of AIDS 
through Blood Donations 

Thank you for your letter of 15th January. 

Prior to the new leaflet our practice had been to make the old 
leaflet available at our sessions where it was displayed prominently. 
Now that the revised leaflet and Health Circular have arrived we have 
stiffened up the routine, and this is described in the copy of the memo the RDO has sent to all his staff. In addition to this, all Sessional MOs have been supplied with relevant literature and they should be able to answer at least some of the more basic questions. 

Yours sincerely, 

GRO-C 

JD/DA
Enc. 

D H S CO101658_004_0001 


